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The Alaska Aviation Preconstruction Manual (APCM) is revised effective January 1, 2021.  This 
revision affects Chapters 1, 2 and 3 of the APCM.  Downloads for the APCM are available at: 
http://dot.alaska.gov/stwddes/dcsprecon/index.shtml 
 
Direct any questions regarding this directive to Lars Gregovich, P.E., Preconstruction Standards 
Engineer at lars.gregovich@alaska.gov or 465-6968. 
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